

Freeman Avenue, Luton, Bedfordshire

LU3 4BL

Tel: 01582 617500

Email: office@bramingham.net Website www.bramingham.net Headteacher: Sharon Flowers

Meeting individual needs...to the best of our ability.

5th February, 2019

Dear Parents,

It is with great regret that I have to inform you that Mrs Lockett will not be returning before half term. Many of you will know that we have been joined by Mrs Holland. From after half term we are very lucky to be welcoming back Mrs Bharaj who returns from her maternity leave. Some of you will know her as she is one of our very experienced teachers and she will be job sharing with Mrs Brook.

You might also have noticed that we have made some changes with regards to organisation and timetabling. This is to keep as much consistency and support for your children as possible.

Thank you to all of you who have been supporting your children by hearing them read at least 3 times a week, and by enabling them to do DoodleMaths.

Because of the changes in staffing we will be cancelling the class visits and rearranging them for the week beginning 25th March.

If you have anything you need to ask please don't hesitate to email, or pop in and see Mrs Afolabi, Mrs Brook, Mrs Holland and after half term Mrs Bharaj.

Many thanks for your patience,

Sharon Flowers Headteacher











